
LaCroix, Linda 

From: Perla Hannelore <perlahanne|ore@gmaiI.com> 

Sent: Saturday, February 9, 2019 11:57 PM 
To: IFW 

Subject: In Opposition to LD 337 

To: JOINT STANDING COMMITTEE on Inland Fisheries and Wildlife 

Care of: Linda LaCroix 

Please share on my behalf to the committee my opposing L.D. 337. 

I feel the hunting of these beautiful creatures is inhumane, leaves homeless Cubs and it serves no benefit to the 

public as the baiting only teachers them to consume human food. 

I work in a school and learned the hunting with l0 year old boys, to continue the tradition, leaves young boys 

with inner conflict showing in their drawings, as well as their classmates are too horrified by the stories. They 

typically act this out. 

We condemn people who abuse animals labeling with mental illness then have a sport hunt to kill innocent 
wildlife does not make any sense. There has to be a better way. 

I believe as civilized human beings we have evolved and there is no price tag that is worth throwing 
Compassion and Humanity to the side for the sake of a sport. 

Please oppose LD 337. 

Thank you, 
Perla Hannelore 

l 1 l6 Roosevelt Trail 

Windham, Maine 04062 

Mailing address: 

PO Box 991 
Raymond, ME 04071 

Cell: 212.444.2488 

1 

§

5

l

i

i

l

l

1

�

l

�

l 

������




